Healthy Schools, in cooperation with the Miami-Dade County School District and the Miami-
Dade County Department of Health, is excited to kick off the “Teach Flu A Lesson” program in
2015!

Every year thousands of children miss valuable time in the classroom because of the dreaded
flu. If that isn’t bad enough they carry it home with them, infecting loved ones, and causing
them to miss work and school. Based on data from other counties in Florida, as well as in
other states, we know the in-school flu vaccination program works and STOPS the flu in its
tracks. So please join me in encouraging all of our children to be properly vaccinated and help
“Teach Flu a Lesson” in 2015!

Healthy Schools will be providing flu vaccinations from Qctober 20 November 20thin all

Miami Dade County Public Schools, please check the district website for specific dates and
times for your child’s school. The process is very simple! All you have to do is fill out and sign

the consent form that will be brought home by your student. You can also access a consent

form on our website www.healthyschoolslic.com

Once you have filled out and signed the consent form, please have your student return it to his
or her school. Once your student is vaccinated they will receive the proper paper work to take
home with them for your records. There is no out of pocket expense for you and your student
will be better protected against the flu this flu season!

If you have any questions, you can reach Healthy Schools at 1-800-566-0596 or by email
at info@healthyschoolsllc.com.

Sincerely,

Tony Boselli & the Healthy Schools Teamy



